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Sustainable Funding Model for Future Land Acquisitions

The Regional Parks Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
1. That all future recommended regional park land acquisition purchases include a detailed

unique operating cost schedule until a management plan is completed, and all draft
management plans presented to the Regional Parks Committee will identify a cost schedule for
plan implementation.

2. That costs required for future property acquisitions be identified within the subsequent Capital
Regional District Regional Parks Financial Plan.
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